
 

Shenzhen Sihaijialan Electronic Technology Co., Ltd. 
 
Date: July 24, 2023 
 
Federal Communications Commission  
Equipment Authorization Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 
USA 
 
Attn:    OET Dept. 
 
Subject:  Authorization of Change in Identification 
 
Reference FCC ID:  “OYR-CF-962AX” 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
This letter grants authorization for representatives of “Shenzhen Four Seas Global 
Link Network Technology Co., Ltd.” to apply to the FCC for a  change in identification 
as specified under CFR Title 47 2.933(b) of the FCC rules. 
 
This authorization applies to “Shenzhen Four Seas Global Link Network Technology 
Co., Ltd.” with “CF-962AX” and FCC ID “OYR-CF-962AX” . 
 
We are aware that “Shenzhen Four Seas Global Link Network Technology Co., Ltd.” 
intends to market the above referenced product under their own FCC ID. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
      
Signature 
tao  zhang  
manager  
Shenzhen Sihaijialan Electronic Technology Co., Ltd. 


